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Special Dates of Interest: 
 

 Wed., May 17th –In-N-Out Lunch Day  
 

 Fri., May 19th –SPIRIT DAY! / Third Trimester Closes 
 

 Tues., May 23rd –Student Council Installations  - Church—1:00 pm 
 

 Wed., May 24th –8th Gr. Medallion Ceremony—Church—10 am 
 

 Wed., May 24th –Yearbook Signing  - Lunch Tables—1:30/1:45 pm 
 

 Thurs., May 25th –7th & 8th Gr. Luncheon—Hall—Noon to 3 pm 
 

 Fri., May 26th – TK Promotion—10 am—Multi-Purpose Building 
 8th Gr. Knotts Berry Farm Trip 
 

 Sat., May 25th –8th Grade Graduation Mass—Church—10:00 am 
 

 Mon., May 29th –NO SCHOOL (Memorial Day) 
 

 Tues., May 30th –Kindergarten Graduation—Church—10:00 am 
 

 Wed., May 31st –LAST DAY OF SCHOOL (Grs. 1-7) 
 “Father’s Day/End of Year Mass” Church—10:00 am 
 (Dismissal after Mass & Awards) 

Congratulations To Our 

Students of the Week! 

(For days of May 8, 2023 through May 12, 2023) 

Joseph Sabbagh, Gr. K, was recognized for his 
improvement on completing his classwork.  
He's been working so hard to insure he gets it 
done!  Wonderful job Joey! 
 

Isabella Lacuesta, Gr. 3, was recognized for always turning 
her assignments in on time; and, for being a great student 
overall.  Keep up the amazing work Isabella! 
 

Charisma Carreon, Gr. 6, was recognized for her hard work 
and dedication in improving in all of her classes during this 
trimester.  Great job Charisma! 
 

Well done ! ! 

FATHER’S DAY/LAST DAY MASS… 
 

Our final school Mass is on Wednesday, May 31st, 
starting at 10:00 am.  The Mass will be for all our Dads, as 
well as, a prayer of thanks for a great school year. 
Our Student Council is preparing and will be participating 
in the Mass. 
We invite all Dads to pick up their children from the     
classrooms starting at 9:50 am and take them to Church. 
Please do not pick up earlier because the teachers will be 
handing out Report Cards and Third Semester Awards in 
the classrooms before Mass. 
 

We hope all parents 
are able to celebrate with us! 

www.sharefaith.com 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiPwLSN8_DMAhUi6IMKHbKJDn8QjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sharefaith.com%2Fcategory%2Ffather's-day-powerpoint.html&psig=AFQjCNFRrlgY03LhuNHJAiAx5TRHY2Gfug&ust=14641170
http://www.sharefaith.com/category/father's-day-powerpoint.html


Important to Remember... 
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Could You… Would You?... 
Be A Room Parent? 

Room Parents for the 2023-2024 school year are still needed 
for the following grades: 

•TK—Needs two parents 

•Kinder– Needs one more parent 

•1st Grade—Needs one more parent 

•2nd Grade—Needs one more parent 

•4th Grade- Needs one more parent 

•5th Grade—Needs two parents 

•6th Grade—Needs two parents 
 

To be a Room Parent you need to be available during school 
hours on several different occasions, possibly even a           
Saturday, and either after school or evenings occasionally for 
our meetings. 
 

Your responsibilities would include: 

• Attend room parent meetings.  

• Help with the Teacher dinner during Parent-Teacher   
Conference Nights. 

• Help plan and coordinate class parties.  Help plan and 
coordinate miscellaneous events. 

• Coordinate the supplying of refreshments at school     
functions. 

• Assist teacher in planning & organizing class field trips. 

• Help plan and work the Parent Social. 
 

We encourage parents who have never held this position 
before to volunteer and enjoy being a part of our school fun! 
 

Please contact Mrs. Reyes in the school office if you are inter-
ested in taking on one of these spots for your child’s grade. 

seuss.wikia.co
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Looking Ahead… 
 

The following is a list of upcoming important dates to  
remember. 

 
 

 Wed., May 17th –In-N-Out Lunch Day  

 

 Fri., May 19th –SPIRIT DAY! 
  Third Trimester Closes 
 

 Tues., May 23rd –Student Council Installations  

  Church—1:00 pm 
 

 Tues., May 23rd –Yearbook Signing  

  Lunch Tables—1:30/1:45 pm 
 

 Wed., May 24th –8th Gr. Medallion Ceremony  

  Church—10:00 am 
 

 Thurs., May 25th –7th & 8th Grade Luncheon 

  Hall—12:00 noon to 3:00 pm 
 

 Fri., May 26th – 
 TK Promotion—10 am—Multi-Purpose Building 
 8th Gr. Knotts Berry Farm Trip 
 

 Sat., May 25th –8th Grade Graduation Mass 

  Church—10:00 am 
 

 Mon., May 29th –NO SCHOOL (Memorial Day) 
 

 Tues., May 30th –Kindergarten Graduation 
  Church—10:00 am 
 

 Wed., May 31st –LAST DAY OF SCHOOL (Grs. 1-7) 
 “Father’s Day/End of Year Mass” 
 Church—10:00 am (Dismissal after Mass & Awards) 

NO SCHOOL on MONDAY, MAY 29TH… 

A reminder, there will be NO SCHOOL on Monday, May 29th, 
due to the Memorial Day holiday.  School will resume on   
Tuesday, May 30th, for grades 1—7 and the Kindergarten class 
who will be having their graduation at 10:00 am that morning. https://clipartix.com/memorial-day-clipart-image-51977/  

PLEASE NOTE… 

You DO NOT need to return the family en-
velope sent home tomorrow, May 16th.  It 
is yours to keep!  This is the LAST family 
envelope for the school year. 

http://seuss.wikia.com/wiki/Dr._Seuss_Wiki
https://clipartix.com/memorial-day-clipart-image-51977/
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CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR SPEECH TEAM! 

This past weekend, the speech team competed at the Flintridge 
Sacred Heart High School Invitational Tournament. There were a 
total of five schools in attendance and this was the first tourna-
ment we attended since the Pandemic began. The team did an 
exceptional job at this tournament and took home five trophies in 
Duo Interpretation.   
 

First place : Isabella Catalan and Lirian Flores 
Second Place: Victoria Lacuesta and Rebecca Rivera 

Third Place: Vanessa Macias and Vanessa Perry 
Fourth Place: Sophia Gonzalez and Zoe Rico 

Fifth Place: Mariam Hana and Thalia Gonzalez 
 

Special thanks to our two teacher moderators—Mrs. Campos and Mr. Ebiner Gavit—and all our other volunteers in doing 
such an awesome job of preparing them for the tournament! We are proud of all our Vikings! 

 



DID YOU KNOW... 

Words of the Week: 
 

What is your May Looking Like? 
Magnificent May 
Motivation May 

Make-a-wish May 
Mindfulness May 
Makeover May  

https://www.ourmindfullife.com/may-quotes/ 
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2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR START DATE 

The 2023-2024 School Year will begin for 
Grades TK through Grade 8 on Thursday,     
August 17th.  Dismissal will be at 12 noon on   
Friday, August 18th, for ALL Grades. 
 

Full Day sessions for Grade 1 thru 8 will start 
on Monday, August 21st. 
 

TK & Kindergarten will have 12 noon dismissal 
Monday, August 21st, thru Wednesday,        
August 23rd.  TK & Kindergarten will begin full 
day schedule starting Thursday, August 24th. 
 

Daycare will be available beginning the first 
day of school, Wednesday, August 17th. 

Principal for the Day 

Each year, the Frontier Days Silent Auction 
offers an opportunity for school families to bid 
on their child being “Principal for a Day”.  We 
are grateful to the Visosky family for their 
winning bid so their child may enjoy this privi-
lege. 

This year, Grayson Visosky will share the duties of “Principal for a 
Day” on Wednesday, May 17th.  Some of his duties will include help-
ing with the Wednesday morning assembly, assisting with the In-N-
Out lunch lines, and making classrooms visits.  He will also enjoy an 
In-N-Out lunch with Mrs. Ossa. It is also our understanding that our 
“principal” will have a special surprise for all of the students!  We 
hope he will enjoy his special day! 

Please note that there will be NO Day Care          
provided after school on the last day of school—
Wednesday, May 31st.  Please be sure that         
someone is scheduled to pick your child(ren)           
immediately following the Father’s Day/Last Day 
School Mass. 

http://laoblogger.com/daycare-van-clip-art.html 

End of Third Trimester… 

The 3rd trimester ends this    
Friday, May 19th. 

We encourage all students to make sure they are 
turning in all of the homework and classwork on 
time.  To make sure that you get proper credit, 
please turn in everything to your teacher by this 
Thursday, May 18th. 

Those students who have been out sick recently be 
sure to have all make-up work completed! 

 

PRAYERS FOR DECEASED 
 

Please pray for the happy repose of the soul of: 
 Dave Perry, grandfather of Vanessa Perry (Gr. 8) 

who passed away recently. 
 

May God grant him eternal rest! 
Please keep him & his family in your prayers! 



Things to Know... 
TK Promotion… 
Our TK students will have their promotion into Kindergarten on Friday, May 26th, at 10:00 
am.  Their celebration will take place in the Multi-Purpose Building.  We congratulate the 
children and their parents.  We thank Mrs. Ana Luna for her beautiful work and dedication 
with the children. 
 

8th Grade Graduation… 
The 2023 Class will graduate from St. Louise de Marillac School on Saturday, May 27th, at 10:00 am, in the church.  We 
congratulate the children and their parents.  We thank the Jr. high teachers—Mrs. Melanie Richardson, Mrs. Frankie 
Jauregui, & Mrs. Genova Linares— for their work in preparing them for the next step in their educational journey. 

 

Kindergarten Graduation… 
The Kindergartners will graduate on Tuesday, May 30th, at 10:00 am.  Their graduation will take place in the church.  We 
congratulate the children and their parents.  We thank Mrs. Amor Cervantes and Mrs. Ellen DeGroot for their beautiful 
work and dedication with the children. 
 

We also appreciate you, the parents, for your terrific support throughout the year! 
 

Since this is a very important day for our Graduates, we ask your prayers for them as they continue the next step in their 
educational journeys.  May their futures be rewarding and memorable! 
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STUDENT COUNCIL INSTALLATION 

The installation of our new 2023-
2024 Student Council Officers will 

take place in the church on Tuesday, May 23rd, at 1:00 
pm.  Families of the candidates are  invited to attend. 

We congratulate those elected & thank them for saying 
“yes” to serve on our Student Body!  We are also most 
grateful to those who chose to run for an office—your 
willingness to serve is indeed praiseworthy! 

PARENTS of Students with 
Food Allergies: 

 

Be aware that Class Picnics will 
take place this coming Friday, 
May 19th. 

The Room Parents will be 
providing pizza for all of the   

students and there will be other food items as well. 

Please check with your room parents to see what else is 
being provided and make appropriate arrangements for 
your child if needed.  

unienkul-

PICK UP MEDICATIONS... 

If your child has any prescription 
medication in the Health Room, 
please pick it up prior to the last 
day of school. 

Any medication will not be re-
leased to the student.  It must be 
picked up by the parent. 

If the medications are not picked up by the last day of 
school, they will be thrown out over the summer. 

8TH GRADE MEDALLION CEREMONY 
 

Our 8th grade Medallion Ceremony 
takes place on Wednesday, May 24th, 
at 10:00 am in the church.  Families of 

the graduates are invited to attend. Our 
student body will be attending as well. 

 

YEARBOOK SIGNING 
The Yearbook signing will take 
place at 1:15 pm on Wednesday, 
May 24th, at the lunch tables. 

http://unienkultala.blogspot.com/2014_06_01_archive.html


St. Louise’s Uniform Exchange Needs Your Help! 
 

Our Uniform Exchange is running low on inventory!  If you have any un-
wanted school uniforms in good condition to donate, please bring them into 
the school office before the end of this school year. 
 

PLEASE: Only donate gently used uniform clothing in good condition (no 
holes, tears, or significant fading) that your child(ren) no longer fit or need.  
This will give our Uniform Exchange chairpersons time to clean and sort all 
donated items before the beginning of the 23-24 school year.  Thank you for supporting this program! 

LOST & FOUND TABLE 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 17TH! 

Are your children missing any ties,       
jackets, sweatshirts, pants, water 
bottles, lunch boxes, etc.??  Our Lost 
and Found has many articles still in the 
container! 

If your child is missing an item (or two), 
please make sure they (or you) stop by 
the Lost & Found table on Wednesday, May 17th.  
The table will be located on the sidewalk by the 6th & 
7th Grade classrooms during recess & lunch & after 
school. 

If these items are not claimed, they will be given to 
the Uniform Exchange or donated to a local charity. 
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SLS Weekly Sports Schedule 
 

Week sports schedule for May 15th  - May 19th 

 

Monday, May 15th 

No Practices 

 

Tuesday, May 16th 

Spring Sports Banquet 6:00pm 

Girls Soccer, Boys Volleyball, Track 

 

Wednesday, May 17th 

Football Spring Camp – 2:45 – 4:00 

For 3rd – 7th grades 

 

Thursday, May 18th 

Football Spring Camp – 2:45 – 4:00 

For 3rd – 7th grades 

 

Friday, May 19th 

No Practices Schedules 

 

 

GO VIKINGS! 

FYI... 
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ATTENTION: NEXT YEAR’S 7TH GRADERS 

You need a Pertussis (Tdap) booster 
before you start the 2023-2024 school year! 

 

California Law says that a Pertussis (Tdap) booster is      
required for all students who are entering 7th Grade in 
the fall. 
If you are entering the 7th grade in the 2023-2024 school 
year, you need a Pertussis booster BEFORE school starts.  If 
you don’t get the shot, you will not be allowed to go school.  
Don’t miss  a day of class! 

Get vaccinated today! 
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Want to Get 
Your Service Hours for 
Next Year Done Now?? 

 

The Frontier Days Carnival 
Committee needs a few more 
families to volunteer for the 
for carnival weekend.  
 

If you sign up for a spot and work the entire June 2nd thru 4th 
carnival weekend, your service hours for next year will be     
completed before the net school year even starts! 

VOLUNTEERS 

STILL NEEDED 

Frontier Days Carnival 
 as a couple positions available 

 

-Set up/Tear Down 

-Prize Inventory Room 

-Daycare 
 

please contact: frontierdays@stlouisedm.org  

PREMIER SPONSOR THANK YOU 

FYI... 
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FRONTIER DAYS CARNIVAL 

HOSPITALITY ROOM DONATIONS 

The Hospitality Room at the Carnival needs your            
donations. We need: cases of water, fruit platters, 
salads, veggie trays and other snacks for our volun-
teers. They are also requesting grocery store gift 
cards and paper goods donations. 
 

Please deliver your donations 
by Wednesday, May 31st.  
 

If you have questions about 
our Carnival please call the 
School Office at (626) 966-
2317. Thank you in advance 
for your support! http://clipart-library.com/hospitality-

Frontier Days Carnival Cake Walk Booth Needs Your Support! 
 

Please help them by donating store bought, packaged, sealed, 
baked goods, bakery gift cards, or grocery store gift cards for our Cake Walk Booth! 

 
Donated items can be dropped off at the 

parish or school office starting Tuesday, May 30th. 
 

For more information, call the school office at 626-966-2317. 

mailto:frontierdays@stlouisedm.org
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PARISH NEWS... 

Volume 10 Issue 37 

DID YOU KNOW? 
 

Recognize signs of grooming behavior 
 

Many adult predators “groom” their victims, creating an 
emotional and psychological connection with a child to 
lay the groundwork for future sexual abuse. Some basic 
signs of child grooming can include taking an undue    
interest in someone else’s child, or calling a child a 
“special friend.” Groomers may give money or gifts for 
no reason, or invite a potential victim on isolated day 
trips or outings without the child’s parents. 

For more signs of grooming behavior, read the VIRTUS® 
article “The Sometimes Hostile Community Response 
Regarding the Allegation of Child Sexual Abuse” at la-
catholics.org/did-you-know/ .  
 

 For more information on other ways to keep kids safe, 
contact Linda Filkins, the Parish Safeguard Committee 
Chairperson at the Parish Office at( 626) 915-7873 or the 
Archdiocesan Safeguard the Children Office at             
(213) 637-7227. For particular help, call the Victims      
Assistance Office at (213) 637-7650. 


